
 

 
 
 

Parent Information Evening 
 
All parents are encouraged to attend these sessions which will be held over the next 2 weeks. Our teachers are 
committed to providing a quality education for our students and ongoing contact with parents is encouraged.  All 
meetings will be held in the classrooms with the exception of Kindy which will be held in the lower hall and Year 4 & 6 
in Upper hall. This is a ‘Child –Free’ evening so that everyone attending can concentrate on the information presented. 
 

Year Teacher/Classes Date 

Year 6 
Start in upper 
hall 

U6 – Jennie Richardson 
U7 - Chris Shorter  
U8 - Allistair Kettell 
 

Tuesday 11 Feb 6.00pm 

Pre Primary EC1- Deb Padley  & Sally Dodson 
EC2- Cassandra Pracilio & Annie Johnson 
EC3- Bev Gaunt & Sandy Thornett  
EC4- Cassie Waghela & Rachel Clune 
 

Wednesday 12 Feb 5.00pm 

Year 3 L1 - Jessica Syme & Ash Snedeker 
L2 - Lyn Hills & Ash Snedeker 
M1 - Brendan Egan & Ash Snedeker 
M2 - Jessica Rawson 
 

Wednesday 12 Feb 5.30pm 
 

Year 1 
 
 
 
 

LP1- Heather Mackesey &  Natalie Tyers 
LP2- Lia Maroni & Natalie Tyers 
LP3- Kristy Maloney 
LP4- Louise Mitchinson  
 

Thursday13 Feb 5.00pm 

Year 5 U1 - Dan Quantock 
U2 - Linda Males 
U3 – Sue Walsh & Louise Turner 
 

Thursday13 Feb 5.30pm 

Year 4 
Start in the 
upper hall 

M3 – Michelle de Lestang & Claire McCaul 
M4 – Scott Walker 
U5 - Kath Reger & Claire McCaul 
 

Tuesday 18 Feb 5.00pm 

Year 1/2 
Year 2 

L6 – Rina Foti & Sandy Thornett 
L3 - Silka Wood &  Sandy Thornett 
L5- Robyn Heyworth & Sandy Thornett 
L9 - Jodie Busby & Sandy Thornett 
LP5 – Alice Brennan & Kate Somoff 
 

Wednesday 19 Feb 5.00pm 

Kindy 
In the lower 
hall 

L7 A/B – Emma Nolan 
L8A - Nicky Green    
L8B - Leanne Rogerson      
 

Wednesday 19 Feb 5.30pm 

 

Regards 

 
Carolyn Press 
Principal 
7 February 2019 


